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 March 2018 Newsletter 
 
We are developing a Parents’ 
Skills Register – if you have a 
skill that would contribute to 
the life of the school we would 
love to know. The register will 
be on the Parent’s Noticeboard 
at the main office for you to 
leave details if you choose to. 
 
Welcome to our March 
Newsletter, we have an exciting 
and fun filled month ahead. 
Please find below dates and 
details for your diary. Our After 
School Programme continues. 
 
Thursday 1st March 2018 
World Book Day 
Children are invited to come to 
school dressed as a character 
from their favourite book. A 
day of activities to celebrate 
reading. 
 
Reading Breakfast  
A complimentary continental 
breakfast will be served in the 
assembly hall from 8.30am – 
9.00am. 
 
 
 

Thursday 1st March 2018 
Today is the launch date of 
Integrated Education Month. 
Please see attached. 
 
Monday 5th March 2018 
Primary 6 will visit Limavady 
Library. 
 
Also  
Stranmillis student commences 
placement in primary 1. 
 
Also 
Primary 5 will continue World 
Drumming sessions and Skill 
School PE sessions will continue 
during the school day for P1, 
P2, P5, P6 and P7. 
 
Tuesday 6th March 2018 
Primary 4 will visit Limavady 
Library. 
 
Also 
Ronan from IFA will continue 
Tuesday PE sessions with 
Primary 3 and Primary 4. 
 
Also 
Tuesday strings lessons with 
Alex McCubbin will continue for 
P5/6.  
 
Also  
Final session of Limavady 
Netball Tournament. 
 

  
 
Wednesday 7th March 2018 
Scholastic Book fair arrives in 
school and will open at 2.00pm 
and 3.00pm. Then each day for 
one week at the following 
times: 
Thursday – Tuesday  
8.30am – 9.00am 
2pm – 2.30pm 
3.00pm – 3.30pm 
Wednesday 
8.30am – 9.00am only. 
 
Thursday 8th March 2018 
Primary 6 will visit North West 
Regional College to attend a 
Business Masterclass. 
 
Also 
Thursday Rugby sessions will 
commence during school for 
Primary 7 facilitated by an 
Ulster Rugby Coach. 
 
Monday 12th March 2018 
British Science Week 
commences. 
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Tuesday 13th March 2018 
Primary 6 will visit Limavady 
High School to take part in a 
STEM Aware morning. 
 
Wednesday 14th March 
2018 
This will be the last swimming 
session for Primary 6. 
 
Thursday 15th March 2018 
Active STEM Day, activities will 
be carried out throughout the 
school day. 
 
Also 
School will close at 2pm for all 
pupils on this day to facilitate 
Parent/Teacher Meetings. 
Appointments have been sent 
home with each child. 
  
Friday 16th March 2018 
Green Day 
Children are invited to come to 
school dressed in something 
green. This will be a fun filled 
educational day with an 
environmentally friendly theme. 
Further details to follow.  
 
Also 
Primary 2 will visit Roe Valley 
Arts and Cultural Centre to see 
the theatre production 
Penguins. 
 

Monday 19th March 2018 
School is closed on this day for 
St Patrick’s Day holiday. 
 
Also 
This is the last week of after 
school clubs. A new timetable 
will be released in Term 3. 
 
Tuesday 20th March 2018 
Action MS will lead a whole 
school information assembly. 
Children will take part in a 
sponsored walk on 11th April in 
St Columb’s Park, L’Derry – 
further details to follow. 
 
Wednesday 21st March 
2018 
Primary 1 will visit LCDI to 
take part in an Easter Event. 
Permission slip to follow. 
 
Also  
Primary 7 swimming sessions 
will commence. 
Permission slip to follow. 
 
Thursday 22nd March 2018 

ODDS on for 
Integrated Education 

The IEF (Integrated Education 
Fund) support the work of 
integrated schools. As a thank 
you we will be participating in 
‘Odd Socks Day’ where 
children/staff are invited to 
wear different coloured socks 
to school with their RVIPS 
uniform for a £1 donation. 

 

Also  
Our very popular Parent & 
Toddler Group will have an 
Easter Party on this day from 
10.00am – 11.30am in the 
school assembly hall. 
 
Wednesday 28th March 
2018 
School will close at 12 noon on 
this day for Easter. Hot meals 
will not be served on this day. 
School will reopen for Term 3 
on Monday 9th April 2018. 
 
We would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all our 
families a very Happy Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Julie McDonagh 
Principal 
 
Further dates for your diary 
 
Tuesday 10th April 2018 7pm 
Confirmation Rehearsal 
 
Wednesday 11th April 2018 
Sponsored Walk 
 
Saturday 14th April 2018 
Confirmation 
 
 

 


